
St. John’s Primary School - Newsletter 
 

 

   11th December 2023 

 

CHRISTMAS PAGEANT - ARRANGEMENTS 
 

The P3-P7 Christmas Pageant takes place on Thursday 14th December @ 7pm in St. John’s 

Church.  

 

The Parent Support Group are providing refreshments afterwards in the school. Everyone 

Welcome! 

  

 

Arrival Times:  

 

The children participating in the Pageant should be dropped off at the school at the 

following times: 

 

• Children who are changing into a costume (nativity characters and angels): 6.00pm 

 

• All other children: 6.40pm 

 

 

Dismissal after the Pageant: 

 

• All children will be dismissed from the altar. We will call each group for collection so 

that this is done respectfully in the Church. Only those wearing costumes will be brought 

to the school by staff and should be collected at the brown corridor doors. 

 

Parent Support Group - Christmas Raffle 

 

The Parent Support Group are running a Christmas raffle on the night. The Student Council 

will be selling tickets and the draw will take place that evening in the school. 

 

 

Thank-you in advance for your cooperation! 
 


